From: Planning South [mailto:Planning.South@sportengland.org] 
Sent: 02 April 2014 15:52
To: Planning
Subject: Re: 14/00412/F

No Comment
 
Thank you for consulting Sport England on the above application. 
 
Sport England does not wish to comment on this particular application. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on the number provided.
 
Yours Sincerely,
Tom Bowkett
Planning Administrator
T: 020 7273 1768
F: 01509 233 192
E: Tom.Bowkett@sportengland.org
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